April 23, 1927

WINNETKA TALK

A cordial invitation is extended to you
to 1nspect our new group of shops op-
posite the new Teatro at Via del Lago and
Sheridan Road. Several will be occupied
by May first.

The shops are most attractive and have
a number of distinctive features. One 1m-
portant development is the elimination of
the public street parking annoyance.
Private parking space 1s provided for pa-
trons, so that one can shop in comfort.

The owners have developed interest-
ing plans for both a Tea Room and Sweet
Shop, which they believe offer unusual
opportunities to qualified applicants. For
these and one or two other locations ad-
dress H. C. Edmonds, 203 S. Dearborn
Street, Chicago. Telephone Harrison 8183.
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